Subject: Duck River EMC Needs Your Feedback



Dear John Smith:

Duck River EMC is committed to providing members with the highest level of service. To that end, we are conducting a brief survey of our members to help us better understand member household needs. Your feedback is essential to make sure that the co-op invests in areas that members value most.

You can access the survey by clicking on the link below or you may copy and paste the URL into your internet browser's address bar: [CLICK THIS LINK]

Your opinions are very important to us, and we thank you in advance for taking the time to participate in this study.

The online survey will remain open through this coming Monday.

Warm Regards,

Carol Garrette Member Services Manager, Duck River EMC

This email was sent by Bellomy, 175 Sunnynoll Ct., Winston-Salem, NC 27106 on behalf of your electric cooperative. You received this email because you or someone else has agreed to receive emails from your electric cooperative using this email address. If you do not want to receive further email communications from Bellomy on behalf of your co-op, please click this <u>unsubscribe link</u> or reply to this